
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
April 15, 2020 
 
 
 
From:  Human Resources Department 
 
RE:   Tuberculosis and CPR renewal 
 
 
California Education Code, section 49406, requires all certificated and classified 
employees that are employed by the school district, must be certified as free from 
active tuberculosis once every four (4) years. If you have received a notice of 
renewal, please hold off on obtaining a current renewal. 
 
At this time, Health Services will not be providing TB assessments and employees 
will not be asked to break the shelter in place directive to go to a medical facility 
to complete testing. TB assessments will resume when school resumes. 
 
 
CPR recertification has also been placed on hold during this time. Once school is 
back in session, there will be a 90 day extension for recertification of CPR. TB 
assessments will resume for classified staff, USA members and management when 
school resumes. 
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Marcela Lane with Human 
Resources at mlane@stocktonusd.net. Thank you. 
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